Editorial

Co-authors’ statement

The Editors of The Furopean Physical Journal wish to support the efforts of an increasing number
of Learned Societies to establish the rules of safeguarding good scientific practice.

Our Journal, in its range of responsibility, therefore in confirming the submission of a manuscript
to be considered for EPJ will henceforth remind the authors and co-authors on their joint respon-
sibility for the contents of the submitted article (as mentionned in page 4 of each issue of the
journal). It is understood that each author has reviewed the final draft of the full manuscript and
endorses his/her responsability for the entire work.

S. Grossmann, D. Jérome, A. Paoletti

Editors-in-chief



